

City of Lawrence

TARIK KHATIB CHIEF OF POLICE

lawrenceks.org/police

Law Enforcement Center 111 E. 11th Street Lawrence, KS 66044 (785) 832-7501 Investigations & Training Center 4820 Bob Billings Pkwy. Lawrence, KS 66049 (785) 830-7400 CITY COMMISSION

MAYOR MIKE AMYX

COMMISSIONERS

LESLIE SODEN

STUART BOLEY

MATTHEW J. HERBERT

LISA LARSEN

CITY MANAGER THOMAS M. MARKUS

April 25, 2016

Borzoi Club of America Rita Rice, Treasurer PO Box 121008 Fort Worth, TX 76121-1008

BCOA Officers and Board:

Thank you very much for your recent donation to our Police Service Dog Unit. It was a pleasure to have you and your members in Lawrence recently and we certainly hope that the impression you now have of Lawrence is a favorable one and will return soon.

Our PSD unit is relatively new as we have had our two members Kai and C.B. for just about a year now. They were both born in Eastern Europe and shipped to San Antonio where our staff along with expert assistant from the Kansas Highway Patrol selected these two high quality dogs to serve and protect the citizens of Lawrence and our surrounding communities.

Your generous donation will be used for expenses incurred by the unit to include purchase of training aids, food and veterinarian care. Again, thank you for recognizing our PSD unit and for your thoughtful gift.

Very truly yours,

Tarik Khatib
Chief of Police